
Help Us Plan for Temple’s Future!

Temple has received a Housing Opportunity Grant from the 
New Hampshire Housing Finance Authority. This grant is 
intended to help Temple determine ways to offer diverse 
housing options in town, as well as bring the town’s planning 
regulations into compliance with current statute.


A big piece of the work is finding out what residents think 
about housing in Temple  and it starts with a survey. You can 
take the survey on line here


 https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Templeresidentsurvey 


The survey will only take about 3 minutes to do.


This is just the beginning: expect to see many other 
opportunities to talk about possibilities for our town, 
including forums scheduled by the Temple Planning Board, 
focus groups, and other activities.


This work is funded by an award received from the InvestNH Municipal Planning & Zoning 
Grant Program, funded by the NH Department of Business and Economic Affairs as part of the 
$100 million InvestNH Initiative with ARPA State Fiscal Recovery funds. This award will be 
administered jointly by NH Housing, Plan NH, and UNH Cooperative Extension.





